
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 26th May 2023          
 
 

Class Photographs  
 
 
            

 
Dear parents and carers, 

 

The school photographer will be taking class photographs at Whitehorse Manor Junior School on 
Wednesday 7th June. 

 

Please ensure that your child/children are wearing the correct school uniform.  PE sessions on this 
day will be cancelled so all children should come to school in their school uniform and NOT 
sportswear. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Tye 

 

Deputy Head of School  

 

 

 

 

 


